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S3 Defense Coalition Launches Website  
& email address corrected 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 27, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2019) The S3 Defense Coalition (Coalition) wishes to 
advise the community that a new website has been created at www.againstS3.com. 
 
The website contains all the latest information about the Coalition’s activities. We strongly urge 
you to read the “Community Declaration on Bill S-3” and provide us with any feedback by May 30, 
2019.  
 
The intention of the Community Declaration on Bill S-3 is to communicate Kahnawà:ke’s stance on 
this legislation to the Federal Government of Canada, and for it to come directly from 
Kahnawa’kehró:non. 
 
The Coalition is a grassroots group made up of Kahnawa’kehró:non who are concerned with the 
Bill S-3 Legislation, which is also known as An Act to Amend the Indian Act in response to the 
Superior Court of Quebec Decision in Descheneaux c. Canada. 
 
Please note that the official email address for the group is comments@againstS3.com. We regret 
that a poster and advertisement in Iorí:wase was released with an improper email address. This 
has been corrected, and we apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
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